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RE:  Green Brothers Pit #2, M-1995-030 Corrective Action Extension Request Approval 

       

Dear Mr. O’Brian, 

 

On February 24, 2017, the Division received a request for an extension to complete the corrective actions 

for problems cited during an inspection conducted on January 12, 2017.  Both corrective action due dates 

have been extended until March 24, 2017 per your request. 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

 

CC:  Darren Gebhart, McAtee Construction Company via E-mail 

February 27, 2017 

 

Steve O’Brian  

Environment, Inc. 

7985 Vance Drive, Suite 205A 

Arvada, Colorado 80003 
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